
 
 
 
 

Please note that the Gatehouse 
will close, for its annual summer 

2-week closure from: 
 

Monday 12th August 2024  
to  

Monday 26th August 2024  
 

This includes ALL services: 
1:1 support, LEAF,  

Counselling Service and the 
Community Centre & Cafe.  

 
We will reopen on Tuesday 27th 

August and look forward to 
seeing you then. 


